OFFICE OF

CITY ENGINEER

CITY HALL
400 LA CROSSE ST
LA CROSSE Wi 54801-3396
(608) 789-7505

July 24, 2017

RE: Public Information Meeting — Neighborhoed Greenway
17th Street, from Farnam Street to State Street

Dear Resident/Owner:

The City of La Crosse is implementing its first Neighborhood Greenway (formerly Bike Boulevard), on
17th St, between Famam St and State St. This project was first recommended in the citywide
Bicycle/Pedestrian Plan in 2012. [t was further developed through public outreach, including an
interactive workshop in 2015. The Council approved the neighborhood greenway in the 2017 budget.

Neighborhood Greenway measures have been combined with utility and repaving projects, to minimize
impacts and reduce costs. Some elements are:

Bump-outs and painted crosswalks at Farnam, Adams, Winnebago, Market, and Ferry
Pedestrian median islands with painted crosswalks and signs at Jackson
Neighborhood traffic circles at Johnson, Mississippi, Madison, and King

Signs and painted crosswalks at Cass

Other routine city work to be done concurrently includes:

e Repaving streets between Jackson and Madison, and between King and State
» New water main between Jackson and Winnebago, and between Market and Ferry
e Upsized storm sewer between Main and State

+ Sanitary sewer manhole repair and lining at King

There will be a Public Involvement Meeting at a special meeting of the Board of Public Works on:

Monday, August 21, 2017 at 4:00 P.M.
City Hall, 5th Floor Conference Room
400 La Crosse Street

This is your time to see design details and ask questions. We look forward to your input. If you cannot
attend but would [ike to submit written comment, please send correspondence to:

17th Street Neighborhood Greenway PIM

Engineering Department
400 La Crosse St, La Crosse, WI 54601

Sincerely,

Randy Turtenwald, City Engineer

Cc:  Mayor Tim Kabat
Council Members David Marshall, Patrick Brever, Gary Padesky, and Paul Medinger




